
 

Good afternoon, 

The end of term is almost upon us and it has been such a strange end to this academic year – 

who would have thought home schooling would be the buzz word of 2020! 

You have done such a brilliant job at home with your children and we are almost at the end of the 

Summer Term.  Fingers crossed normality returns in September – we have missed you all so 

much! 

This week I have found some fun activities which I think your child would love! 

 

 

How about making an 
‘under the sea’ picture 

using hand prints of 
your little one and 

cheerios! 



 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=75NQK-Sm1YY – wonderful animated 

version of ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar!’ 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6cxt_Ki4GSo – a great ‘Zen Den’ 

mindfulness video for children about ‘making good choices) 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=75NQK-Sm1YY
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6cxt_Ki4GSo


 

 

 

HOW ABOUT MAKING YOUR OWN MATHS BOARD GAME…LET’S GET THOSE 

SKILLS GOING!        

 
 

Have a lovely week and we will see you all soon! 

Miss Haynes       


